
FREE PROSTATE CANCER 
PSA SCREENING PROGRAM
Sponsored by Senator John Brooks  
& Integrated Medical Foundation

•	 Each patient will receive a free PSA blood test.
•	 Open to all men ages 40 and over who have not previously been 

diagnosed with prostate cancer, regardless of whether or not 	
they have insurance.

•	 Men who will be participating in the program must bring a photo ID 
containing an address, such as a driver’s license.

•	 Patients must bring a self-addressed, stamped envelope to be 	
notified of the PSA blood test results.

•	 Registration is required.

Thursday, September 7th
4:00pm – 5:45pm

Bellmore Memorial Library
2288 Bedford Avenue
Bellmore, NY 11710

Call Senator Brooks’ Office at 
516-882-0630 to schedule an appointment.


